
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 
  

This week, Year 5 have been looking at the work of author Michael Morpurgo 

in Literacy. In Numeracy, pupils have been collecting data about noise levels 

around school. Next week, pupils will be making their musical instruments. 

Please could you send in any materials which they may need. Also, a big thank 

you to all the parents who have been going swimming with the pupils. Have a 

great weekend. 

  
  

  

  

  


